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Non-substantive Change Request 

(0535-0109) Ag Labor Survey

 

NASS is currently approved to conduct a labor survey twice a year to collect quarterly 
agricultural labor data along with a bridge study to be conducted simultaneously. Based 
on recent cognitive testing slight wording changes have been made to both the regular 
survey for October 2018 along with the bridge study questionnaire.  In addition, on the 
bridge study questionnaire the column that collected data for “Total Incentive & Overtime 
Wages Paid That Week” has been separated into two columns “Total Bonus Wages” and 
“Total Overtime Wages”.  The cognitive testing showed that this would make it easier for 
the respondents to report their data. 

No new burden or respondents are being added to the current approval.


